
Inspection to the Psychiatry Clinic of Pärnu Hospital  
 

 

On 9 December 2013 advisers to the Chancellor of Justice paid an announced visit to the 

inpatient department of the Psychiatry Clinic of Pärnu Hospital. 

 

As a result of the inspection the Chancellor of Justice advises the clinic to implement a system 

which guarantees that in situations where a person has not granted their consent to the use of 

video surveillance in a room, the need to use video surveillance and the extent of its use 

should be considered in each specific case. 


